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  Final Fantasy V Chris Kohler,2017-10-24 Revisits
the classic 1992 RPG based on original interviews
with the game's creator. When Final Fantasy V was
released for the Japanese Super Famicom in 1992,
the game was an instant hit, selling two million
copies in the first two months. But the game was
dubbed 'too hardcore' for a Western audience and
was swapped with the more simplistic Final Fantasy
Mystic Quest. That didn't stop teenager Chris
Kohler from tracking down a Japanese copy, using
it to teach himself Japanese, and, with the help
of some internet companions, created the first-
ever comprehensive English-language FAQ of the
game.
  FF DOT: The Pixel Art of Final Fantasy Square
Enix,2022-08-16 A hardcover volume that showcases
the intriguing evolution of pixel art from the
Final Fantasy series! Containing detailed sprite
sheets that showcase the pixel composition of
Final Fantasy's beloved characters, maps of Final
Fantasy's most popular highlighting tools used by
the developers, and a special interview with
Kazuko Shibuya, the character pixel artist for the
Final Fantasy series, FF Dot is a one of a kind
product that immerses readers into an iconic
aspect of the Final Fantasy experience. Dark Horse
Books is proud to collaborate with Square Enix to
bring fans FF Dot: The Pixel Art of Final Fantasy,
translated into English for the first time. This
localization of the original Japanese publication
holds nearly 300 pages of colorful pixel art, and
is an invaluable addition to any Final Fantasy
fan's collection.
  Final Fantasy Ultimania Archive Volume 3 Square
Enix,2019-06-11 The journey through the creation
of the groundbreaking video games continues with
this breathtaking volume, featuring hundreds of
pieces of concept art, design notes, and creator
retrospectives from the original team behind the
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making of Final Fantasy X, Final Fantasy XI, Final
Fantasy XII, Final Fantasy XIII, and Final Fantasy
XIV. Art, commentary, and lore from a
transformative era in the indispensable role-
playing franchise, collected in a beautifully
printed 300-plus-page hardcover. Foray into one of
gaming's most iconic properties, exploring
beautiful art and incisive commentary behind five
of the most memorable entries in the Final Fantasy
saga. Final Fantasy Ultimania Archive Volume 3
authentically translates original Japanese source
material to present unparalleled access for a
Western audience. This incredible tome is a must-
have addition to any Final Fantasy enthusiast's
collection.
  Final Fantasy Anthology Official Strategy Guide
David Cassady,1999 This strategy guide includes
complete walkthroughs, maps, character
descriptions, complete lists of items and
abilities secrets, tips and strategies for Final
Fantasy V, Final Fantasy VI and Final Fantasy III
games and other role playing games such as
Parasite Eve, Brave Fencer Musashi and Xenogears.
  The Sky Yoshitaka Amano,2014-11-18 The Sky Book
Three contains Amano's sketches and paintings for
Final Fantasy VII (1997), VIII (1999), IX(2000)
and X (2001), depicting characters such as Zidane
Tribal, Garnet Til Alexandros XVII, Adelbert
Steiner, Vivi Orunitia, Amarant Coral, Queen
Brahne and many others. Bonuses include a series
of silkscreen images done for Final Fantasy VIII,
unreleased pen-and-ink sketches of the Gunblade
and designs for the gemlike logo of Final Fantasy
IX. Book Three completes The Sky series at a
special low price!
  Final Fantasy Ultimania Archive Volume 2 Square
Enix,2018-12-18 Explore the art and adventure of
the quintessential entries in the Final Fantasy
saga with this gorgeous 300-plus-page hardcover.
Collecting concept art, design notes, creator
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retrospectives, and more from Final Fantasy VII,
Final Fantasy VIII, and Final Fantasy IX, Dark
Horse's journey through the creation of the
groundbreaking role-playing masterpiece continues!
Dark Horse and Square Enix are thrilled to present
the second of three volumes that officially
translate Square Enix's detailed history
chronicling the creation of the Final Fantasy
franchise's seventh, eighth, and ninth games.
Filled with captivating art and creator
commentary, Final Fantasy Ultimania Archive Volume
2 remains completely authentic to its Japanese
source material with unrivaled access for a
Western audience. This prestige compendium is a
must-have addition for any Final Fantasy
enthusiast's collection.
  Final Fantasy VI Sebastian Deken,2021-06-01
Terra the magical half-human. Shadow the
mysterious assassin. Celes the tough, tender
general. Kefka the fool who would be god. Each of
the many unforgettable characters in Final Fantasy
VI has made a huge impression on a generation of
players, but why do we feel such affection for
these 16-bit heroes and villains as so many others
fade? The credit goes to the game’s score,
composed by the legendary Nobuo Uematsu. Armed
with newly translated interviews and an expert ear
for sound, writer and musician Sebastian Deken
conducts a critical analysis of the musical
structures of FF6, the game that pushed the Super
Nintendo’s sound capabilities to their absolute
limits and launched Uematsu’s reputation as the
“Beethoven of video game music.” Deken ventures
deep into the game’s lush soundscape—from its
expertly crafted leitmotifs to its unforgettable
opera sequence—exploring the soundtrack’s lasting
influence and how it helped clear space for game
music on classical stages around the world.
  Dawn Yoshitaka Amano,2009 There is only one
Final Fantasy. Through more than a dozen wildly
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diverse adventures, from the release of the first
game in 1987 to the most recent expansion on the
story, the international influence of the game is
legendary both inside the video-game industry and
throughout popular culture. It is a tale of bold
heroes and heroines, breathtaking landscapes and
terrifying creatures. Through Final Fantasy, names
like Luneth, Refia, Rosa Farrell, Cecil Harvey,
and many others have become household names to
millions of players across the globe.
  Final Fantasy XV Official Works Square
Enix,2022-08-23 A full-color, oversized, hardcover
tome that faithfully adapts the original Japanese
material, detailing the creation of the most
recent entry in the Final Fantasy saga! Final
Fantasy XV's world of Eos is filled with wonderous
scenery, larger-than-life creatures, diverse
cultures, and treacherous foes. Experience
hundreds of pieces of detailed design work
composed lovingly for fans of the unique sci-fi
fantasy world. This volume collects complex lore,
insightful commentary, comprehensive data, and
dazzling concept art, all beautifully bound in
this richly detailed hardcover! Square Enix and
Dark Horse Books present a superbly curated
collection of Final Fantasy XV content that any
fan will cherish.
  Power-Up Chris Kohler,2016-10-10 Enjoyable and
informative examination of how Japanese video game
developers raised the medium to an art form.
Includes interviews, anecdotes, and accounts of
industry giants behind Donkey Kong, Mario,
Pokémon, and other games.
  Final Fantasy Lost Stranger, Vol. 5 Hazuki
Minase,2020-11-03 The Magus Sisters may be
defeated, but Sara's work isn't done! While Cindy
has accepted her fate, Sara and Shogo aren't about
to give up on her! But as Cindy's magic grows too
powerful for the two of them to bear, it becomes
clear they'll need to enlist others. With time
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running out, can they really expect anyone to come
to the aid of the person who tried to kill
them...?
  Final Fantasy VII: The Kids Are Alright: A Turks
Side Story Kazushige Nojima,2019-01-22 I thought
my place in the world was gone, but the world is
so much bigger than I ever realized. Evan
Townshend is just one of many who lost everything
during Meteorfall two years ago, and like the
others, he has had to rebuild his life. In his
case, this means working for Mireille's
Investigative Services, a small company that
tracks down missing friends and family. But when a
case of mistaken identity drags him into a run-in
with the Shinra Company's intimidating
Administrative Research Department (better known
as the Turks), Evan and his fellow investigator
Kyrie Canaan begin ajourney to discover the truth-
about both the world around them and themselves.
And the truths they uncover may run deeper than
they expect... Experience another side of the
world of FINAL FANTASY VII with this prequel to
Advent Children!
  The Legend of Final Fantasy VI Pierre
Maugein,2018-08-10 The sixth episode of the the
incredible story of Final Fantasy VI! In this
book, you'll find everything you need to know
about FFVI. You'll dive into its development, its
story, its characters, and you will go further
with in-depth analysis of its themes, its
soundtrack, its game design choices, and its
impact on the J-RPG genre. A complete analysis of
the famous saga in the world of video game!
EXTRACT 1991: Hironobu Sakaguchi was elevated to
vice-president at Squaresoft. The position was in
addition to his role as the creative director of
Final Fantasy. The dual role made him aware that
he could not indefinitely keep the same position
nor continue to be a full-time game designer. He
would have to delegate. Following the release of
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Final Fantasy V in December 1992, the sixth
installment was placed on the drawing board.
Sakaguchi chose to retain the positions of
producer and overall supervisor, and entrust the
reigns of the project to Yoshinori Kitase and
Hiroyuki Ito. Kitase had been involved in the
writing and field planning of FF V; for this new
game, he was put in charge of the story-telling.
Meanwhile, Ito would supervise the game and battle
systems. With this configuration, Sakaguchi hoped
to bring the franchise to new heights. The artist
Yoshitaka Amano and the composer Nobuo Uematsu,
mainstays since the beginning of the series, were
brought back in for this project. Many rising
stars were also attached to the development, such
as art director Hideo Minaba (who would take
charge of the FF IX world), the graphic designers
Tetsuya Takahashi (one of the creators of
Xenogears, Xenosaga and Xenoblade) and Yusuke
Naora (future art director of FF VII). There was
also a certain very promising game designer by the
name of Tetsuya Nomura, who needs no introduction.
ABOUT THE AUTHOR Pierre Maugein, under the pen
name Killy, wrote for Jeuxvideo.com from 2003
until 2006. Although he trained to be a graphic
designer, he decided to move to video game
journalism because of his love for the industry.
He worked as a freelance contributor for JeuxActu
and then wrote for the Ragemag website on various
topics, from art and literature to science, cinema
and video games. Since then, he has been a member
of the staff at Journal du Gamer. He has written
various articles for the Level Up collection which
is also published by Third Éditions.
  Notebook CloudK Notebook,2019-12-22 College
Ruled Color Paperback. Size: 6 inches x 9 inches.
55 sheets (110 pages for writing). Cloud Strife Is
The Main Protagonist In Final Fantasy V.
157698290641
  The Slavery of Death Richard Beck,2013-12-23
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According to Hebrews, the Son of God appeared to
break the power of him who holds the power of
death--that is, the devil--and free those who all
their lives were held in slavery by their fear of
death. What does it mean to be enslaved, all our
lives, to the fear of death? And why is this fear
described as the power of the devil? And most
importantly, how are we--as individuals and as
faith communities--to be set free from this
slavery to death?In another creative
interdisciplinary fusion, Richard Beck blends
Eastern Orthodox perspectives, biblical text,
existential psychology, and contemporary theology
to describe our slavery to the fear of death, a
slavery rooted in the basic anxieties of self-
preservation and the neurotic anxieties at the
root of our self-esteem. Driven by anxiety--
enslaved to the fear of death--we are revealed to
be morally and spiritually vulnerable as the sting
of death is sin. Beck argues that in the face of
this predicament, resurrection is experienced as
liberation from the slavery of death in the
martyrological, eccentric, cruciform, and communal
capacity to overcome fear in living fully and
sacrificially for others.
  Silent Hill 2 Mike Drucker,2021-01-26 A troubled
man travels to a mysterious town from his past
after receiving a letter from his wife... who's
been dead for years. And while our hero explores
dark corridors and battles countless disturbing
enemies, his journey offers more psychological
horror than survival horror. Welcome to Silent
Hill, where the monster is you. Silent Hill 2
doubles down on what made the first game so
compelling: The feeling of being lost in a foggy,
upside-down town as unsettling as it is familiar.
Nearly two decades after first experiencing Silent
Hill 2, writer and comedian Mike Drucker returns
to its dark depths to explore how this bold video
game delivers an experience that is tense,
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nightmarish, and anything but fun. With an in-
depth and highly personal study of its tragic cast
of characters, and a critical examination of
developer Konami’s world design and uneven
marketing strategy, Drucker examines how Silent
Hill 2 forces its players to grapple with the fact
that very real-world terrors of trauma, abuse,
shame, and guilt are far more threatening than any
pyramid-headed monster could ever be.
  Final Fantasy Type-0 Side Story, Vol. 1 Tetsuya
Nomura,2015-07-21 Before commanding Class Zero of
the elite magic academy Akademeia, before a bloody
tragedy unfolded before his eyes, Kurasame was
simply an Agito cadet of Class Three. Thus begins
the tale of a legend, of a boy who would become
one of the Four Champions of Rubrum, of the man
who would become feared as the Ice Reaper...
  The Ultimate Final Fantasy XIV Cookbook Victoria
Rosenthal,2022-01-04 Travel through the exciting
culinary world of FINAL FANTASY XIV. Journey
through the rich culinary landscape of FINAL
FANTASY XIV. Featuring favorite flavors from
across Hydaelyn and Norvrandt and easy-to-follow
instructions, this tome provides numerous tips on
how to make the most of your ingredients. Start
your day with Farmer’s Breakfast, a very famous
and simple-yet-delightful dish; savor the Knight’s
Bread of Coerthas; dive into La Noscea’s
Rolanberry Cheesecake, and many more. · Exclusive
Foreword written by game director, Naoki Yoshida.
· Perfect for cooks of every skill level. With
step-by-step directions and beautiful photos,
learn to make iconic in-game foods, bringing the
lush culinary landscape of FINAL FANTASY XIV to
life. · Over 70 Recipes for every occasion. From
quick snacks you can enjoy while exploring Eorzea
to decadent desserts and meals fit for royalty,
this book contains recipes for both simple and
celebratory fare. · Inspiring Photography.
Gorgeous photos of finished recipes help ensure
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success! · A stunning addition to your collection.
This exquisitely detailed hardcover book is the
perfect acquisition for your kitchen library—a
must have for every FINAL FANTASY fan.
  EarthBound Ken Baumann,2014 A joyful tornado of
history, criticism, and memoir about a Super
Nintendo RPG that took 20 years to find its
audience.
  Coffin Yoshitaka Amano,2006 From his creation in
the early 1980s in the series of novels by famed
Japanese author Kideyuki Kikuchi, the character
Vampire Hunter D has captured the imaginations of
people old and young around the world, the
visualization of th eimmortal vampire killer
forever solidified in the public's consciousness
by the stunning artwork of master painter and
illustrator Yoshitaka Amano. DH Press is proud to
present Coffin, a retrospective of Amano's work
with the character that has appeared in the
original Japanese novels, as inspiration for the
animators of the two theatrical-release motion
pictures, as well as rarely seen paintings and
illustrations done for release as limited-edition
prints. A breathtaking book, Coffin also contains
an original Vampire Hunter D short story by
creator Hideyuki Kikuchi, available nowhere else.
-- from back cover.
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